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October 1, 2012

Ms. Caroline DeBerry
Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analysis Division
Federal Election Commission
999 E Street, NW
Washington, D.C. 20463

IDENTIFICATION NUMBER: C00506170

REFERENCE: JULY QUARTERLY REPORT (04/01/2012-06/30/2012)

Dear Ms. DeBerry,

This statement is in response to the Commission's letter dated September 26, 2012.  The Commission requested additional
information on one item.

The Commission requested clarification on contributions that appear to exceed federal limits.  Any amount over the
federal contribution limits has been refunded. These refunds will be reflected on a subsequent report. Some of the
contributions from individuals were incorrectly designated. The correct designations will be reflected on an Amended
Report.

This should answer the Commission's inquiry.

Sincerely,

Brian M. Cresta
Treasurer
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